
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

TO:  The Board of Education 

  Craig Carter, Business Administrator 
  Gary R. Payne, A.I.A., Administrator of Facilities Management and 
  Planning 
 

FROM: Bryan J. Turner, A.I.A., Director of Architectural/Construction Services 

 

DATE: August 18, 2015 

 

SUBJECT:  Elementary #61 – 1100 West Road Construction 

 

 
 

 

Hogan & Associates, as Construction Manager / General Contractor for the New 
Elementary School # 61 project in Farmington, received bids for the portion of 1100 
West Street from a point immediately south of the school property continuing on to 
Glovers Lane.  The construction cost has been proportioned between the District 
and Farmington City.   
 

1100 West Street Total Cost - $335,203.00 

 Farmington City’s Portion - $211,458.00 

 Davis School District’s Portion - $123,745.00 

 

 


